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Dear parents and carers, 

Well, what a difference a day makes! I really hope that you are all safe and well and not too 

overwhelmed by the situation. All the teachers are getting in touch with you by email so if you have 

not heard anything then please contact the school and we can check we have the correct email 

address for you. 

We are a little more prepared this time and have had time to show the children how to use Seesaw 

and have had staff training looking at ways we can engage the children and set activities that can be 

completed without much adult support. We really hope that this helps. 

If you need help with your Seesaw log in then please contact the class teacher who will be able to 

help. 

We are aiming to have some contact with you at least once a week so please do not disappear!  If 

your child is accessing Seesaw then contact will be through marking and feedback but it can also be 

through emails or telephone calls depending on what suits you. If you have paper-based work then 

the class teacher will arrange a suitable time and day for you to drop off and pick up work each 

week. 

There will be someone in the school office each day so please do ring or email if you have any 

questions or concerns. 

As before, please do what you can with your children but remember that the most important thing is 

that you are all safe and well so please do not put extra pressure on yourselves. We were very lucky 

that we had an undisrupted autumn term, unlike most of the country, and the children all made 

tremendous progress so please try not to worry.  

Please take care everyone and keep in touch. 

Best wishes, 

 

Isabel Stephens 
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